
Dear Senate Enquiry and Attorney General Department,

I have been advised to bring to your attention the following disturbing pamphlet
I received in the mail on 18/9/17. While I don't normally take much notice of
such pamphlets this has really upset me, not so much about what is written but
the pictures on it. 

The front cover shows swastika flags next to rainbow flags implying that SSM
is somehow comparable to the Nazi regime. This is an insult to the millions of
people systematically murdered including homosexuals and their memory. To
compare SSM with Nazism is wrong, hurtful, devisive and plain right scary!

This is terribly disrespectful towards the Jewish community also. On another
page it shows children in a concentration camp. How is this respectful to the
victims or survivors of the holocaust, let alone those in favor of SSM?

My partner has Jewish heritage and I have not allowed this to be seen. Please do
something about this most vile and ugly side of this plebiscite. This is not
'freedom of speech', rather a form of hate and loathing. It is respectful of no one
and un-Australian.

Please find attached a photo of the pamphlet. 

Kind regards, 

Christopher Moore
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